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1. SUMMARY 
  
 1.1 This report  updates information about the data contained on the 

Environment Theme Scorecard  
 
2. RECOMMENDATIONS 
  
 2.1 That the Partnership notes that those measures currently being 

scrutinised are generally on target and producing positive 
outcomes. 
 

   
 
3. BACKGROUND 
  

 3.1 The trends within the Environment Theme continue from the last 
reporting period. The targets are overwhelmingly being met as 
before. Those showing red will not be resolved within the current 
planning cycle. Worthy of note is a potential change being planned 
for one of the national indicators. It appears likely that the 95% 
target of achieving favourable condition for features within protected 
areas will be dropped in favour of a target seeking general 
improvement to the features. This is a little unfortunate as Argyll and 
Bute has one of the highest rates of success in Scotland for this 
outcome. 

   
   
   
   

   
 
 
4. CONCLUSION 
  
   4.1    Whilst the indicators selected show positive outcomes it will be 

  useful to review these and refine their selection as part of the  
  new plan. 
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